Summary of Health Consumer Organisations in compliance with Medicines Australia Code of Conduct v18
For the period: 1 January 2019 to 31 December 2019

Company: Seqirus Australia Pty Ltd

Pain Australia Seqirus provided an unrestricted grant to $14,000
Pain Australia to be able to complete an
updated economic cost of chonic pain in
Australia review. The initiative was to
deepen the understanding and update the
economic cost of pain within Australia . The
last major report to estimate the economic
cost of chronic pain in Australia was
published in 2007. Key areas Pain Australia
wanted to focus on to better understand
the impact of pain were:

e productivity;

¢ health care costs;

e communities and families; and

® socio-economic outcomes




